
 
 
 
From: Laura Avenius Eliason <lafavenius@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 7:24 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: kengarber@prodigy.net; Brent Eliason <brenteliason@gmail.com> 
Subject: Traffic to consider for Tuesday's Vote on Barton Cottages Development  
 
Dear Planning Commission: 
 
I ask that you consider the traffic burden placed on neighborhood roads when voting on the student housing 
development Barton Cottages tomorrow. Already without any additional development yet filled there is an 
incredible amount of speeding, honking, traffic jams during rush hour, and I've observed accidents at the 
Barton and Pontiac Trail intersection. The traffic burden at that intersection, the Barton and Plymouth 
intersection, the stop sign four way just before that on Barton is very high already. And consider how close 
these intersections all are to a K-8 school.  
 
Students being so far from campus, and priced what they will be, and with such a large along of parking will all 
bring their own cars. This will add considerably to the traffic and pollution in our neighborhood. 
 
I took the attached photos at 4:55pm on Monday April 30 for you to consider. They are before full rush hour 
had even hit our neighborhood.  
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